CHANDRAPRABHA SAIKIANI CENTRE FOR WOMEN STUDIES, TEZPUR UNIVERSITY

To,

6/3/14

Prof. Sucheta Sen Choudhury

Madam,

With due respects, I would like to invite you as a chief guest for the international women 's day 2014. I take this opportunity of welcoming you to the women's studies centre of Tezpur university as your maiden visit. Since you will be on a important visit, I would like you to address our students of wsc for around 10-15 minutes. We have scheduled the programme at 8.30 am on 8th of March, 2014. There is a short programme thereafter, which we will be happy if you can make it.

Wsc will be grateful for your gracious presence.

Thanking You,

Yours sincerely,

Madhurima Goswami

Head,

CSCWS